MARCH



	Fri Sa
9	Early Release 2pm Get Air Fundraiser Noon-9pm
PT0 MTN 4:05	Early Re Get Air Noc
CO:4 NIM OIA	
PT0 MTN 4:05	
ιΩ	
ιΩ	
4	
4	
4	

PRINCIPALS PAWS

Broadway Families, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory

8

I hope you are enjoying our *One School, One Book* activity! Students have been really excited to participate in fun activities at school including class trivia and earning golden tickets for demonstrating great behavior! Please continue to read with your student at home nightly.

Student Senate Fri-YAY week

Broadway's Student Senate has planned some fun activities for the weeks leading up to Spring Break. The first is a Change Drive that begins on Monday! Be on the lookout for additional details.

CMAS

The CMAS testing window is April 1 - 19 for third, fourth and fifth graders. *If possible, please do not schedule any appointments for your children during these dates or plan to be out of town. Tests missed once they start will have to be made up. More information to come.*

- Ms. Westbrook

PTO ZONE

Thank you to everyone who dined out at Costa Vida to support our school. It was a great event and we hope you had a great meal .

MARCH 6TH: PTO MEETING (café @ 4:05pm)
Nominations for next year's officers will be happening. If you are interested in being an officer, please join us.

UPCOMING EVENTS:

MARCH 1ST: Get Air Fundraiser Noon-9pm. Each iumper earns \$4 for our school.

MARCH 11TH: Silent Auction Basket Donations

Meet the new Secretary







Broadway Famílíes,

My name is Katie Osborne, and I am your new Secretary. I am so happy to be joining the Broadway family.

I have been in the Grand Valley for 26 years. I love spending time in the outdoors, going camping, fishing, and for trail rides. I love all kinds of animals and have a cat, two dogs, chickens, and horses. I've been married for 21 years and together we have two teenage girls who keep us busy with various sports and activities. I also enjoy doing crafts, painting, gardening, reading, and all things western or farm related!

I have been in the district for 16 years, but this position is new to me. I appreciate your patience and understanding while I learn to navigate this role. I might be asking for your ID's during pickups or visits until I learn your names and family members.

Thank you and I look forward to meeting each and everyone of you.

-Ms. Katíe

Hello Broadway Families,

"March is the time of the year I teach career exploration during my social-emotional special's time with kiddos. This year, I wanted to involve our Broadway community and allow families the opportunity to share their career with students. There are a couple of options available for you, if you are interested. The first would be volunteering your time for kids to ask you questions about your job, during our specials time. The second would be simply recording a video while you are at work! If either of these opportunities sounds like something you might be interested in, please reach out to me